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September 13, 1978

Ms. Mary Spores
Assistant to Director
Research Services Administration
Northwestern University
Rebecca Crown Center
Evanston, lL 60201

Dear Mary:

I have been receiving invitations from the Interassociation
Management Related Group (IMR G) but to.chlte have not attended
any of the meetings of that group. I did askJor and received
more information .0.0 IMRGand am encIos~.l1gmateriaI sent to
me for your review. If youfeel that this'l1laterial should be
passed along to the Officers and Trustees.for review and a
decision as to whether S(jPAshould participate With the group
activities please do so. In my own opinion, the interests of
the group 8npear to be so div~:rse that I do.not feel very
strongly that we should be<8.P4rtieipant.

Best regards.

Vetytruly yourS:,

Howard W. Bremer
President
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